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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No. 266/2016 

 

Date: 31st May 2016  

 

 

Free Gibraltar Music Festival Tickets For Children Aged 12 & Under 
 

The Ministry of Culture is pleased to confirm that children aged 12 and under will again be 

allowed free entry into the Gibraltar Music Festival on Saturday 3rd and Sunday 4th September 

2016. 

 

Every child must be accompanied by a parent or legal guardian. Children’s free tickets can now be 

collected from the Ministry of Culture at the City Hall, John Mackintosh Square (Piazza) as from 

Monday 6th June between 10am and 2pm. Free tickets are valid for the General Entry area only. 

There are no free children’s tickets for the VIP area. 

 

You must be able to prove at the ticket office, (original documentation), that you are the parent or 

legal guardian of the child/children as well as the age of the child/children. A purchased valid entry 

ticket to the festival must also be produced at the ticket office by the parent or guardian.  

 

Free children's tickets will only be issued for the same duration as the valid ticket produced by the 

parent/guardian, i.e. a free children's weekend pass will only be given to a parent/guardian if they 

hold a valid weekend pass. 

 

For more info: www.gibraltarmusicfestival.com/faqs 

 

 


